
 

 

Sunrise (Eng. Med.) School 

Belur, Howrah 

 
SRP/1606/2025-26             16.06.2025 
 

NOTICE 
 

Dear Parents / Guardians 

 

Warm greetings! 

 

We are writing to inform you about some important updates regarding the school 

schedule post Summer Vacation ending on Tuesday,17
th
 June 2025. 

 

To enhance and upgrade the facilities and provide a comfortable Air Conditioned 

learning environment for our students of classes L.N, U.N. KG and ISC Sections, 

essential repair and maintenance work are currently underway within the school 

premises. Due to a slight delay in the completion of this work and considering the 

safety of our students, school will not reopen from Wednesday,18
th

June 2025 but 

shall reopen from Monday,23
rd

 June 2025.. 

 

We sincerely appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we work towards 

improving the school infrastructure for the benefit of our students. Should you have 

any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact the school office. However the 

School’s administrative work shall continue as normal and the school office shall 

remain open on all working days as per scheduled working hours.  

 

Those whose school fee is not updated are requested to pay upto date, to avoid any 

fine or re-admission charges. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Warm Regards 

 

 

Sunita Srivastava 

Principal 


